
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

10 November 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Year 9 Parent’s Evening 

With KS4 underway, we would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the 

Year 9 parents evening taking place on Wednesday 22nd November.  The evening 

will commence at 4pm and finish at 7pm.  You are advised to book with all of your 

child’s teachers. 

Online booking for this evening will be open from 6pm on Friday 10th November 

2017 and will close at 6pm Monday 20th November 2017.  Please click on the 

following link to book your appointment. 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Murphy 

Head of Year 9 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

